
Planning and Sustainability Commission: 
 
Please do NOT amend the environmental zones at Terminal 6 to allow hazardous propane to be 
transported through the environmental zones by pipeline. 
 
The proposed facility raises significant environmental questions.  

1. It would be one of the largest electricity users in Portland, resulting in huge carbon 
dioxide emissions.  

2. Neither Pembina nor the Port has analyzed the environmental risks associated with this 
facility or the transport of propane along the Columbia River by boat and rail.  

3. The proposed facility is in the midst of valuable environmental assets: Smith and Bybee 
Lakes, Columbia River, and West Hayden Island. 

4. The project would provide a meager number of jobs. 
5. The project would shut down the waterway for several days each month. 
6. Air quality would suffer. 

 
Please consider these issues and don’t be tempted by the promise of tax revenue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julia Harris 
4045 SW Council Crest Drive 
Portland, OR 97239 
 


